
             Enterprise Newsletter autumn 1 2023 

Hello and welcome back to a new academic year in Enterprise! We are so excited 

to get started on a year of fabulous learning with your superstars! Our first topic, 

‘Terrible Tudors’ will be a great one; we have lots of fun things 

planned and are looking forward to sharing them with your 

children.  

This half term, our mornings are starting as we mean to go on with fluency, 

maths, grammar, English. Guided reading/spelling will be part of our afternoon 

session. We have so much to fit in! For our first week, each afternoon we will 

spend some time focusing on PSHE and developing the children’s inner strength. 

As we often do, we are linking our learning to a story – ours is ‘The Bad Seed’ – where a seed 

makes bad choices. We are going recognise his weaknesses, try to spot his strengths, look at 

consequences and how he comes well (then apply this mind-set 

to us and our lives!).   

As part of our Terrible Tudors topic, we 

will be learning about King Henry V111, 

where the children will delve into what 

life was like during his reign in Britain. 

We will look at the War of the Roses, as 

part of our local study, and how Henry became king. In English, 

we will be studying folk tales, poems and biographies. In Maths, we are looking at numbers to 

1000 and 10 000 and addition and subtraction. Alongside all this we will be enriching the children 

with RE, French, music, computing, PSHE and PE and science!  

Have a look at our topic web for more detail on the school website: Classes         Enterprise  

what’s new? We will also pop it on Dojo for you to see.  

Curriculum Information: 

Reading: 

Our focus on reading is to build fluency, confidence and pleasure.  We will do this through 

our John Murray reading sessions and class novel time. We ask that your child continues to 

read every night that you record this in the reading record book. Books will be changed 

Mondays and Thursdays. If you need more books at another point just ask  It is vital for 

your child’s progress that your child reads every day at home.  

Thank you to everyone supporting homework, it makes a huge difference.  

     Times Tables, Maths Homework and Spelling: 

 Please continue to play TTRS  and ask if you need login 

support.  

 SPAG homework will go home/set on a Monday. 

 Spellings will be sent out every Friday in a spelling book.  These will be based on the 

spelling rules taught that week. Please practise your child’s words with them and send 

the book back as tests will be recorded in this book for you to see   Tests will be the 

following Friday giving all children the full week and weekend to learn their 

spellings.  

PE:  

Please ensure your child has their labelled PE kit in school (including pumps/trainers that fit).   



 Monday: Gymnastics with Mrs Horn.  

 Friday: Handball with Mrs Lever.  

 Daily: Daily skip!!  

 Brain breaks 

 

As always, our door is always open and you are welcome to come and speak with us. Our Class 

Dojo is checked daily and any messages answered as quickly as we possibly can.  

Thank you for all your lovely comments on Dojo and continued support, 

Mrs Horn, Mrs Lever and Team Enterprise! 


